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From: Joe Heublein - NOAA Federal <joe.heublein@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 1:20 PM


To: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal


Subject: CV steelhead I&S review


Hi Jeff,


Please add content wherever you see fit in the CV steelhead I&S review. I was in a major time crunch to get


that done last Friday and it could probably use more detail especially in the critical habitat portion.


Also, I was thinking about discussing CV steelhead population trajectory since OCAP and no major beneficial


operational changes in the PA as support for our conclusions. Not entirely sure how of if the hatchery


populations in the DPS should be included. If you have anything to add on that topic it would be much


appreciated.


Thanks


Joe


--

Joe Heublein


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3719


FAX: 916-930-3629

joe.heublein@noaa.gov
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